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07/02/2021  12:17:192020/5794/P SUPPRT Robert Dolata We support the above planning application by our next door neighbour. 

The extension proposal is well designed and front elevation in keeping with the street. Changes to the front 

boundary wall and gates improve appearance along the Chester Road footway. As neighbours we plan to 

continue this visual improvement with complementary minor permitted development work on our boundary. 

Regarding the rear plan and elevations of the extension, having reviewed the drawings, we do not see any 

issues of height, overlooking or loss of privacy to ourselves.
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